
 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Auskickers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience regarding our  

End of Year Auskick Event, which was postponed due to rain. 

We are now excited to announce the details of our rescheduled Auskick Event to be held 

at....... 

Wet‘n’Wild, Sydney! 

  

 

 

When:    Sunday, 27th September 2015 
Where:   Wet'n’Wild, Sydney - Reservoir Rd, Prospect 
Time:    8:30am - 9:30am 

Our Auskick group has exclusive access to the park for our  
Auskick activities during this time! 

 
Cost:    FREE - for Auskickers and their immediate families 

(Families are also free to remain in the park to enjoy  
the rest of day at the conclusion of the Auskick Event!) 

 

Activities:   Team beach AFL activities, inflatable’s, skills games and much more! 
RSVP:  Please contact your Auskick Coordinator to confirm you and your 

family’s attendance at what is going to be a great event for the whole 
family! 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

A huge thank you from AFL NSW/ACT to Wet‘n’Wild, Sydney  
for allowing us to host the End of Season Auskick Event at their fantastic facility. 


